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Room
Her Kind of Case is a legal drama that centers on Lee Isaacs, a female defense
attorney on the cusp of turning 60, who, out of curiosity, determination, and desire
for a big, even impossible, professional challenge, chooses to take on a tough
murder case in which a largely uncooperative young man is accused of helping kill
a gay gang member.

Always Watching
‘I wait for his boots to drop. They fall on Floor, one thump, two thumps, that’s how I
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know he’s going to get into Bed with Ma now and make it squeak. I count the
squeaks because I’m excellent at numbers. I have to count, I can’t lose count, if I
lose count I don’t know what. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 10’ Kidnapped as a teenage
girl, Ma has been locked inside a purpose built room in her captor’s garden for
seven years. Her five-year-old son, Jack, has no concept of the world outside and
happily exists inside Room with the help of Ma’s games and his vivid imagination
where objects like Rug, Lamp and TV are his only friends. But for Ma the time has
come to escape and face their biggest challenge to date: the world outside Room.

That Night
A masterful follow-up to the New York Times bestseller All the Missing Girls—the
gripping story of a journalist who sets out to find her missing friend, a woman who
may never have existed at all. “Think: Luckiest Girl Alive, The Girl on the Train,
Gone Girl” (TheSkimm). When Leah Stevens’ career implodes, a chance meeting
with her old friend Emmy Grey offers her the perfect opportunity to start over.
Emmy, just out of a bad relationship, convinces Leah to come live with her in rural
Pennsylvania, where there are teaching positions available and no one knows
Leah’s past. Or Emmy’s. Then there’s a wave of vicious crimes in the community
and Emmy Grey disappears, and Leah realizes how very little she knows about her
friend and roommate. Unable to find friends, family, a paper trail or a digital
footprint, the police question whether Emmy Grey existed at all. And mark Leah as
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a prime suspect. Fighting the doubts of the police and her own sanity, Leah must
uncover the truth about Emmy Grey—and along the way, confront her old demons,
find out who she can really trust, and clear her own name. Deep, dark, and
irresistibly twisty, “Megan Miranda’s eerie suspense thriller…smartly examines the
slippery theme of personal identity” (The New York Times Book Review).

Exile
"Brings to life old world New York City and London with all the splendor of two of
my favorite novels, The Age of Innocence and The Crimson Petal and the White.
Mystery, murder, mistaken identity, romance--Lauren Willig weaves each strand
into a page-turning tapestry." -Sally Koslow, author of The Widow Waltz "Her best
yetA dark and scintillating tale of betrayal, secrets and a marriage gone wrong that
will have readers on the edge of their seats until the final breathtaking twist." -Pam
Jenoff, New York Times bestselling author of The Orphan's Tale From New York
Times bestselling author, Lauren Willig, comes this scandalous novel set in the
Gilded Age, full of family secrets, affairs, and murder. Annabelle and Bayard Van
Duyvil live a charmed life in New York: he’s the scion of an old Knickerbocker
family, she grew up in a Tudor house in England, they had a fairytale romance in
London, they have three-year-old twins on whom they dote, and he’s recreated her
family home on the banks of the Hudson and named it Illyria. Yes, there are rumors
that she’s having an affair with the architect, but rumors are rumors and people
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will gossip. But then Bayard is found dead with a knife in his chest on the night of
their Twelfth Night Ball, Annabelle goes missing, presumed drowned, and the
papers go mad. Bay’s sister, Janie, forms an unlikely alliance with a reporter to try
to uncover the truth, convinced that Bay would never have killed his wife, that it
must be a third party, but the more she learns about her brother and his wife, the
more everything she thought she knew about them starts to unravel. Who were
her brother and his wife, really? And why did her brother die with the name George
on his lips?

Gripped by Fear
As a teenager, Toni Murphy had a life full of typical adolescent complications: a
boyfriend she adored, a younger sister she couldn't relate to, a strained
relationship with her parents, and classmates who seemed hell-bent on making her
life miserable. Things weren't easy, but Toni could never have predicted how
horrific they would become until her younger sister was brutally murdered one
summer night. Toni and her boyfriend, Ryan, were convicted of the murder and
sent to prison. Now thirty-four, Toni, is out on parole and back in her hometown,
struggling to adjust to a new life on the outside. Prison changed her, hardened her,
and she's doing everything in her power to avoid violating her parole and going
back. This means having absolutely no contact with Ryan, avoiding fellow parolees
looking to pick fights, and steering clear of trouble in all its forms. But nothing is
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making that easy—not Ryan, who is convinced he can figure out the truth; not her
mother, who doubts Toni's innocence; and certainly not the group of women who
made Toni's life hell in high school and may have darker secrets than anyone
realizes. No matter how hard she tries, ignoring her old life to start a new one is
impossible. Before Toni can truly move on, she must risk everything to find out
what really happened that night.But in That Night by Chevy Stevens, the truth
might be the most terrifying thing of all.

The Sisters Chase
Gripped by Fear Chicago Police Detectives Pete Shannon and Marilyn Benson are
thrust into the limelight when their first major investigation turns the city upside
down. A madman is on the loose, attacking women who labor as office cleaners in
downtown Chicago. As the number of attacks continues to mount, Pete and Marilyn
find themselves pressured by their boss to end this reign of terror committed and
to arrest this psychopathic rapist. It doesn't take long before the community
becomes outraged and mounts a protest at City Hall, causing the Mayor to demand
action by his police department. Meanwhile, Marilyn is forced to make a decision
between a loved one who falls critically ill, and her assignment to catch this
enigmatic demon. Advance Praise for Gripped by Fear!: Once again John Wills
delivers a nitty-gritty true-to-life "you can taste the atmosphere" story about the
life of police officers on the often violent streets of Chicago. Captured in the
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language and with a feel that only a cop from Chicago can deliver, Gripped By
Fear, second of the Chicago Warrior Thrillers, reveals some of the heroism, fears,
motivation and courage cops everywhere can relate to. "Frank Borelli, Editor in
Chief of Officer.com" Author: John M. Wills John is a former Chicago Police Officer
and retired FBI Agent. His thirty three years in law enforcement have included
working violent crime, drugs, undercover assignments, and teaching street survival
internationally. Having spent most of his career as a SWAT team member, firearms
and tactical instructor, John has the ability to immerse the reader in life-like
situations. He was awarded two of the Chicago Police Department's highest
commendations for Valor, and ended his career teaching at the FBI Academy in
Quantico, Virginia. He has published dozens of articles on police training, firearms,
and officer survival. John lives with his wife of thirty-nine years, Christine. They
have been blessed with three fantastic children and four marvelous grandchildren.

Justice for Sara
* Winner - Best Novel, 2019 ITW Thriller Award * Authors on the Air Network Thriller of the Year 2018 * Finalist - Anthony Award for Best Novel * Finalist Macavity Award for Best Novel * MysteryTribune Ten Women Mystery and Thriller
Writers You Should be Reading * Milwaukee Journal Sentinel Best of 2018 * Bustle’s
Best Thriller 11 Authors Read This Year * CrimeReads’ 20 Best of 2018 * Writer
Types Podcast Favorite Books * LitReactor Best Books of 2018 * CrimeReads
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Favorite Crime Books of the Year * BOLO Books Top Reads of 2018 *
SouthFlorida.com Best Mystery Novels of 2018 * Suspense Magazine Best of 2018 Mystery/Thriller category "Jar of Hearts grabs you by the throat! The perfect blend
of riveting characters, chilling details, and gasping twists in this standout thriller
will keep you frantically reading until the explosive end.” – Lisa Gardner, New York
Times bestselling author of Right Behind You This is the story of three best friends:
one who was murdered, one who went to prison, and one who's been searching for
the truth all these years . . . When she was sixteen years old, Angela Wong—one of
the most popular girls in school—disappeared without a trace. Nobody ever
suspected that her best friend, Georgina Shaw, now an executive and rising star at
her Seattle pharmaceutical company, was involved in any way. Certainly not Kaiser
Brody, who was close with both girls back in high school. But fourteen years later,
Angela Wong's remains are discovered in the woods near Geo's childhood home.
And Kaiser—now a detective with Seattle PD—finally learns the truth: Angela was a
victim of Calvin James. The same Calvin James who murdered at least three other
women. To the authorities, Calvin is a serial killer. But to Geo, he's something else
entirely. Back in high school, Calvin was Geo's first love. Turbulent and often
volatile, their relationship bordered on obsession from the moment they met right
up until the night Angela was killed. For fourteen years, Geo knew what happened
to Angela and told no one. For fourteen years, she carried the secret of Angela's
death until Geo was arrested and sent to prison. While everyone thinks they finally
know the truth, there are dark secrets buried deep. And what happened that
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fateful night is more complex and more chilling than anyone really knows. Now the
obsessive past catches up with the deadly present when new bodies begin to turn
up, killed in the exact same manner as Angela Wong. How far will someone go to
bury her secrets and hide her grief? How long can you get away with a lie? How
long can you live with it? Find out in Jennifer Hillier's Jar of Hearts.

The English Wife
Sister
Two missing girls. Thirteen years apart. An intense psychological thriller for readers
of I Am Watching You, The Luckiest Girl Alive, and All the Missing Girls. Olivia Shaw
has been missing since last Tuesday. She was last seen outside the entrance of her
elementary school in Hunts Point wearing a white spring jacket, blue jeans, and
pink boots. I force myself to look at the face in the photo, into her slightly smudged
features, and I can't bring myself to move. Olivia Shaw could be my mirror image,
rewound to thirteen years ago. If you have any knowledge of Olivia Shaw's
whereabouts or any relevant information, please contact I've spent a long time
peering into the faces of girls on missing posters, wondering which one replaced
me in that basement. But they were never quite the right age, the right look, the
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right circumstances. Until Olivia Shaw, missing for one week tomorrow. Whoever
stole me was never found. But since I was taken, there hasn't been another girl.
And now there is.

Never Knowing
On a warm suburban night, the sound of lawn sprinklers is drowned out by the
rumble of hot rods. Suddenly, a car careens onto a family's neat front yard,
teenage boys spill out brandishing chains and leather, and a young man cries out
for the girl he loves. Tonight, fathers will pick up snow shovels and rakes to defend
their turf, and children will witness a battle fuelled by fierce, true love. This is the
night they will talk about and remember as the moment things changed for ever.

Book of Lost Threads
On the day she was abducted, Annie O’Sullivan, a thirty-two-year-old Realtor, had
three goals—sell a house, forget about a recent argument with her mother, and be
on time for dinner with her ever-patient boyfriend. The open house is slow, but
when her last visitor pulls up in a van as she’s about to leave, Annie thinks it just
might be her lucky day after all. Interwoven with the story of the year Annie spent
captive in a remote mountain cabin—which unfolds through sessions with her
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psychiatrist—is the second narrative recounting the nightmare that follows her
escape: her struggle to piece her shattered life back together, the ongoing police
investigation into the identity of her captor, and the disturbing sense that things
are far from over. Still Missing is a shocking, visceral, brutal, and beautifully crafted
novel about surviving the unsurvivable—and living to bear witness. Amazon.com
Review Product Description On the day she was abducted, Annie O’Sullivan, a
32-year-old realtor, had three goals—sell a house, forget about a recent argument
with her mother, and be on time for dinner with her ever-patient boyfriend. The
open house is slow, but when her last visitor pulls up in a van as she's about to
leave, Annie thinks it just might be her lucky day after all. Interwoven with the
story of the year Annie spent as the captive of a psychopath in a remote mountain
cabin, which unfolds through sessions with her psychiatrist, is a second narrative
recounting events following her escape—her struggle to piece her shattered life
back together and the ongoing police investigation into the identity of her captor.
Still Missing is that rare debut find--a shocking, visceral, brutal and beautifully
crafted debut novel. Amazon Exclusive: Lisa Gardner Reviews *Still Missing* New
York Times bestselling crime novelist Lisa Gardner began her career in food
service, but after her hair caught on fire numerous times she took the hint and
focused on writing instead. A self-described research junkie, she has parlayed her
interest in police procedure, cutting edge forensics, and twisted plots into a streak
of 11 bestselling suspense novels, including her most recent release, * The
Neighbor. Read her guest review of Still Missing*: Heading to a beach? Boy do I
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have the book for you! Every now and then a new author comes along that totally
knocks one out of the park. As a reader, I’m always thrilled to discover a great new
voice. As a writer, of course I’m insanely jealous and suffer a terrible case of whydidn’t-I-think-of-that? Given that debut author Chevy Stevens is young, beautiful
and talented, I’ve been gnashing my teeth for months! Still Missing represents
psychological suspense at its very best. Realtor Annie O’Sullivan is abducted from
an open house and held captive for a year in a remote cabin by a sadistic
survivalist who considers her to be his wife as well as preferred breeding stock. His
goal is to get her pregnant and live creepily-ever-after as the last man and woman
on earth. Her goal is to get away from him. Now, you know Annie wins this war as
the book opens with her talking to a therapist. So you may ask, where is the
suspense? I can’t give you a simple answer to that, other than to say every page
crackles with it. Still Missing creates one of the most haunting narratives I’ve read
in years. On the one hand, survivor Annie is tough, angry, and brittle. The very
worst has happened to her, and she escaped through her own ingenuity and
frankly, savagery. On the other hand, survivor Annie is jumpy, terrified, and sleepdeprived. All these months later, she still can’t pee “off schedule.” In one of the
more moving scenes of the novel, she downs a gallon of iced tea in order to force
herself to urinate by her own free will. She can’t do it. In addition to her compelling
heroine, Stevens has created one of the best psychopaths since Hannibal
Lecter—and that’s not something I say lightly. Annie refers to her captor simply as
The Freak. Much like Hannibal, The Freak considers himself to be a civilized human
Page 11/37

Download Free Still Missing Chevy Stevens
being. Intelligent, good looking and resourceful, he’s an excellent “husband.” He
has provided a charming cabin. He supplies fresh food—sometimes so fresh that
city slicker Annie must bleed it out first, but details, details. Of course he has
expectations of his wife. She must be well groomed, properly garbed, and 100%
submissive. All failures to comply are met with The Freak’s idea of appropriate
punishment. The Freak is also thoughtful and tender. Want to stop sleeping for a
few nights? Read the scene where The Freak first shaves Annie. And he means it in
the nicest sort of way. Stevens skillfully juxtaposes the back story of Annie’s
captivity with the front story of a woman desperately trying to reclaim her old life.
As with all great suspense novels, the surprises abound. Annie thought she’d
survived the worst with The Freak. But has she? As the taut cat and mouse game
unfolds, you will cheer for Annie. You will hate The Freak. And you will be
absolutely mesmerized by the last line of this novel. Then, most likely, you will
return to page one, and start it all over again. So give yourself a summer vacation.
Check out debut author Chevy Stevens, and soon you will be Still Missing. From
Publishers Weekly Starred Review. Stevens's impressive debut, a thriller set on
Vancouver Island, pulsates with suspense that gets a power boost from the jawdropping but credible closing twist. In psychiatric sessions, Annie O'Sullivan, a
32-year-old realtor with a nice boyfriend and a demanding mother, describes her
year-long ordeal as the captive of a rapist. Annie was about to close up an open
house for a property when an affable guy who introduced himself as David showed
up. In short order, David kidnapped her and held her hostage in a remote mountain
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cabin. There, he raped her daily, regulated every moment, and forced her to play
house. The intense plot alternates between Annie's creepy confinement, her
escape, and her attempts to readjust to real life, from going to the bathroom when
she wants to managing her own meals. Still, Annie knows that a large part of her
soul is still missing. Her transformation from victim adds to the believability of the
enthralling plot. 150,000 first printing. (July) Copyright © Reed Business
Information, a division of Reed Elsevier Inc. All rights reserved.

Girl Last Seen
A woman with no name. A wild, abandoned island. A family desperate for answers.
A debut thriller like no other. On a small Greek island, a woman comes ashore with
no memory of who she is, where she's from, or how she came to be shipwrecked
there. Worse, she has no way of leaving. As she's nursed back to health by the
island's only inhabitants, four friends on an annual retreat, she detects tensions
between the group that suggest not all is quite as it seems. Her new acquaintances
each appear to be hiding something--something that may relate to the mystery of
her identity. Meanwhile, in a pretty suburb on the outskirts of London, Eloise, the
mother of a newborn and a toddler, vanishes into thin air. Her husband, Lochlan, is
desperate to find her--but as the police look into the disappearance, it becomes
clear that Lochlan and Eloise's marriage was not the perfect union it appeared. As
Lochlan races to discover his wife's whereabouts, Eloise enacts an investigation of
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her own. What both discover will place lives at risk and upend everything they
thought they knew about their marriage, their past, and what lies in store for the
future.

The Marriage Lie
"Tense, dark, and beautifully written" (Gillian Flynn), this novel of friendship and
betrayal from an Edgar Award-winning author is a harrowing glimpse into the dark
heart of the all-American girl. Addy Hanlon has always been Beth Cassidy's best
friend and trusted lieutenant. Beth calls the shots and Addy carries them out, a
long-established order of things that has brought them to the pinnacle of their highschool careers. Now they're seniors who rule the intensely competitive cheer
squad, feared and followed by the other girls -- until the young new coach arrives.
Cool and commanding, an emissary from the adult world just beyond their reach,
Coach Colette French draws Addy and the other cheerleaders into her life. Only
Beth, unsettled by the new regime, remains outside Coach's golden circle, waging
a subtle but vicious campaign to regain her position as "top girl" -- both with the
team and with Addy herself. Then a suicide focuses a police investigation on Coach
and her squad. After the first wave of shock and grief, Addy tries to uncover the
truth behind the death -- and learns that the boundary between loyalty and love
can be dangerous terrain. The raw passions of girlhood are brought to life in this
taut, unflinching exploration of friendship, ambition, and power. Writing with "total
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authority and an almost desperate intensity" (Tom Perrotta), award-winning
novelist Megan Abbott delivers a story as unnerving and thrilling as adolescence
itself. "Spectacular . . . It's Heathers meets Fight Club good." -- Chelsea Cain, the
New York Times Book Review

Island of Lost Girls
• A boarder for two years following a national funeral, Mirabeau is removed from
the Pantheon and transferred to the cemetery of Clamart when his pornographic
novels are discovered • A photograph taken by Hessling on Christmas night, 1943,
of a young woman nailed alive to the village gate of Novimgorod; Hessling asks his
friend Wolfgang Borchert to develop the film, look at the photograph, and destroy
it • The Beautiful Gardener, a picture by Max Ernst, burned by the Nazis -- from
The Missing Pieces The Missing Pieces is an incantatory text, a catalog of what has
been lost over time and what in some cases never existed. Through a lengthy
chain of brief, laconic citations, Henri Lefebvre evokes the history of what is no
more and what never was: the artworks, films, screenplays, negatives, poems,
symphonies, buildings, letters, concepts, and lives that cannot be seen, heard,
read, inhabited, or known about. It is a literary vanitas of sorts, but one that
confers an almost mythical quality on the enigmatic creations it recounts -- rather
than reminding us of the death that inhabits everything humans create. Lefebvre's
list includes Marcel Duchamp's (accdidentally destroyed) film of Man Ray shaving
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off the Baroness Elsa von Freytag-Loringhoven's pubic hair; the page written by
Balzac on his deathbed (lost); Spinoza's Treatise on the Rainbow (thrown into a
fire); the final seven meters of Kerouac's original typescript for On the Road (eaten
by a dog); the chalk drawings of Francis Picabia (erased before an audience); and
the one moment in André Malraux's life in which he exclaimed "I believe, for a
minute, I was thinking nothing." The Missing Pieces offers a treasure trove of
cultural and artistic detail and will entertain even those readers not enamored of
the void.

Still Missing and Never Knowing
Chelsea Cain's novels featuring Portland detective Archie Sheridan and serial killer
Gretchen Lowell have captivated fans through two nail-biting entries, Heartsick and
Sweetheart, both of them multiweek bestsellers in The New York Times, USA
Today, and Publishers Weekly. Gretchen Lowell is still on the loose. These days,
she's more of a cause célèbre than a feared killer, thanks to sensationalist news
coverage that has made her a star. Her face graces magazine covers weekly and
there have been sightings of her around the world. Most shocking of all, Portland
Herald reporter Susan Ward has uncovered a bizarre kind of fan club, which
celebrates the number of days she's been free. Archie Sheridan hunted her for a
decade, and after his last ploy to catch her went spectacularly wrong, remains
hospitalized months later. When they last spoke, they entered a détente of
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sorts---Archie agreed not to kill himself if she agreed not to kill anyone else. But
when a new body is found accompanied by Gretchen's trademark heart, all bets
are off and Archie is forced back into action. Has the Beauty Killer returned to her
gruesome ways, or has the cult surrounding her created a whole new evil? Chelsea
Cain continues to deliver heart-stopping thrills and chills in the latest entry in this
dynamic bestselling series.

Gone
Look out for Mary Kubica’s new twisty psychological thriller, The Other Mrs. perfect
for fans of “You”. Over a million copies sold. “A twisty, roller coaster ride of a
debut. Fans of Gone Girl will embrace this equally evocative tale.” —Lisa Gardner,
#1 New York Times bestselling author “I’ve been following her for the past few
days. I know where she buys her groceries, where she has her dry cleaning done,
where she works. I don’t know the color of her eyes or what they look like when
she’s scared. But I will.” One night, Mia Dennett enters a bar to meet her on-again,
off-again boyfriend. But when he doesn’t show, she unwisely leaves with an
enigmatic stranger. At first Colin Thatcher seems like a safe one-night stand. But
following Colin home will turn out to be the worst mistake of Mia’s life. When Colin
decides to hide Mia in a secluded cabin in rural Minnesota instead of delivering her
to his employers, Mia’s mother, Eve, and detective Gabe Hoffman will stop at
nothing to find them. But no one could have predicted the emotional
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entanglements that eventually cause this family’s world to shatter. An addictively
suspenseful and tautly written thriller, The Good Girl is a propulsive debut that
reveals how even in the perfect family, nothing is as it seems. Look for these other
pulse-pounding thrillers by New York Times bestselling author Mary Kubica: Pretty
Baby Don’t You Cry Every Last Lie When the Lights Go Out The Other Mrs.

Bones & All
"Stevens's taut writing and chilling depiction of love twisted beyond recognition
make this a compelling read." —Publishers Weekly, Starred Review "Disturbing,
suspenseful, and just a little nerve-wracking." —Library Journal Eleven years ago,
Lindsey Nash escaped into the night with her young daughter and left an abusive
relationship. Her ex-husband, Andrew, was sent to jail and Lindsey started over
with a new life. Now, Lindsey is older and wiser, with her own business and a
teenage daughter who needs her more than ever. When Andrew is finally released
from prison, Lindsey believes she has cut all ties and left the past behind her. But
she gets the sense that someone is watching her, tracking her every move. Her
new boyfriend is threatened. Her home is invaded, and her daughter is shadowed.
Lindsey is convinced it’s her ex-husband, even though he claims he’s a different
person. But has he really changed? Is the one who wants her dead closer to home
than she thought? With Never Let You Go, Chevy Stevens delivers a chilling,
twisting thriller that crackles with suspense as it explores the darkest heart of love
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and obsession.

Her Kind of Case
Lawrence Sanders concludes his bestselling Commandment series with a sizzling
tale of hot-blooded lust and stone-cold murder Nothing gets by Dora Conti. Her
latest case brings the tough-as-nails claims adjuster to the mean streets of New
York, where Lewis Starrett, a wealthy society jeweler, has been fatally stabbed.
Though the killer was apparently an amateur, there was a lot of power behind the
knife’s thrust. The victim lived in an eighteen-room duplex on Fifth Avenue with his
wife, daughter, son, and daughter-in-law. Conti must look into the lives of this
privileged clan before deciding whether to pay out Lewis Starrett’s life insurance
policy. As it turns out, their family affairs are a seething viper’s nest of lust,
adultery, and escalating violence. The body count rises—along with Conti’s growing
desire for burnt-out cop John Wenden.

Breakneck
After a house fire leaves Grace and her daughter, Jenny, in the hospital, Grace
must find the true culprit before Jenny's life is once again in danger—and before
her mute son is convicted for an arson he didn't commit. By the author of Sister.
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Reprint.

Heartsick
”Kimberly Belle delivers the goods—a rocket-paced story with a heart that will
keep you riveted through every hairpin twist and turn. Breathless suspense!”
—Lisa Unger, New York Times bestselling author of The Red Hunter When a child
goes missing, two mothers’ lives collide in a shocking way in this suspenseful novel
from the bestselling author of The Marriage Lie. It’s every parent’s worst
nightmare: the call that comes in the middle of the night. When Kat Jenkins
awakens to the police on her doorstep, her greatest fear is realized. Her nine-yearold son, Ethan, is missing—vanished from the cabin where he’d been on an
overnight class trip. Shocked and distraught, Kat rushes to the campground, but
she’s too late; the authorities have returned from their search empty-handed after
losing Ethan’s trail in the mountain forest. Another mother from the school, Stef
Huntington, seems like she has it all: money, prominence in the community, a
popular son and a loving husband. She hardly knows Kat, except for the vicious
gossip that swirls around Kat’s traumatic past. But as the police investigation
unfolds, Ethan’s disappearance has earth-shattering consequences for Stef, as her
path crosses with Kat. As the two mothers race against the clock, their desperate
search for answers reveals how the greatest dangers lie behind the everyday
smiles of those they trust the most.
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Still Missing
Damaged Portland detective Archie Sheridan spent ten years tracking Gretchen
Lowell, a beautiful serial killer, but in the end she was the one who caught him.
Two years ago, Gretchen kidnapped Archie and tortured him for ten days, but
instead of killing him, she mysteriously decided to let him go. She turned herself in,
and now Gretchen has been locked away for the rest of her life, while Archie is in a
prison of another kind---addicted to pain pills, unable to return to his old life,
powerless to get those ten horrific days off his mind. Archie's a different person,
his estranged wife says, and he knows she's right. He continues to visit Gretchen in
prison once a week, saying that only he can get her to confess as to the
whereabouts of more of her victims, but even he knows the truth---he can't stay
away. When another killer begins snatching teenage girls off the streets of
Portland, Archie has to pull himself together enough to lead the new task force
investigating the murders. A hungry young newspaper reporter, Susan Ward,
begins profiling Archie and the investigation, which sparks a deadly game between
Archie, Susan, the new killer, and even Gretchen. They need to catch a killer, and
maybe somehow then Archie can free himself from Gretchen, once and for all.
Either way, Heartsick makes for one of the most extraordinary suspense debuts in
recent memory.
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I Know My Name
She helps people put their demons to rest. But she has a few of her own In the
lockdown ward of a psychiatric hospital, Dr. Nadine Lavoie is in her element. She
has the tools to help people, and she has the desire—healing broken families is
what she lives for. But Nadine doesn't want to look too closely at her own past
because there are whole chunks of her life that are black holes. It takes all her
willpower to tamp down her recurrent claustrophobia, and her daughter, Lisa, is a
runaway who has been on the streets for seven years. When a distraught woman,
Heather Simeon, is brought into the Psychiatric Intensive Care Unit after a suicide
attempt, Nadine gently coaxes her story out of her—and learns of some troubling
parallels with her own life. Digging deeper, Nadine is forced to confront her
traumatic childhood, and the damage that began when she and her brother were
brought by their mother to a remote commune on Vancouver Island. What
happened to Nadine? Why was their family destroyed? And why does the name
Aaron Quinn, the group's leader, bring complex feelings of terror to Nadine even
today? And then, the unthinkable happens, and Nadine realizes that danger is
closer to home than she ever imagined. She has no choice but to face what
terrifies her the mostand fight back. Sometimes you can leave the past, but you
can never escape. Told with the trademark powerful storytelling that has had
critics praising her work as "Gripping" (Kirkus), "Jaw-dropping" (Publishers Weekly)
and "Crackling with suspense" (People magazine), ALWAYS WATCHING shows why
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Chevy Stevens is one of the most mesmerizing new talents of our day.

Still Missing
While parked at a gas station, Rhonda sees something so incongruously surreal
that at first she hardly recognizes it as a crime in progress. She watches,
unmoving, as someone dressed in a rabbit costume kidnaps a young girl.
Devastated over having done nothing, Rhonda joins the investigation. But the
closer she comes to identifying the abductor, the nearer she gets to the troubling
truth about another missing child: her best friend, Lizzy, who vanished years
before. From the author of the acclaimed Promise Not to Tell comes a chilling and
mesmerizing tale of shattered innocence, guilt, and ultimate redemption.

The Good Girl
A remorseless killer. A string of innocent, clean-cut victims. Detectives M.C. Riggio
and Kitt Lundgren must race against a cold-blooded predator who moves at
breakneck speed in this heart-pounding thriller from New York Times bestselling
author Erica Spindler. Hot on the heels of their last case, partners Mary Catherine
(M.C.) Riggio and Kitt Lundgren, detectives in the police department's Violent
Crimes Bureau in industrial, blue-collar Rockford, Illinois, are called out to a college
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student's apartment where a young man with no criminal record, not even a noise
complaint from his neighbors, appears to have been murdered in his sleep. The
trail seems cold, until another victim turns up, and then another each one striking
closer to home for M.C. The growing list of seemingly emotionless kills leaves M.C.
and Kitt little to follow—like the first victim, all the targets are young adults, kidnext-door types who've never taken a step outside the law. Meanwhile, the case
starts to take its toll on M.C.'s personal life, setting her on edge with her partner
and putting their hard-earned friendship in jeopardy. As M.C. and Kitt hunt a
faceless killer, they are led deep into the cyberuniverse, where no one is who he
seems and you never know who's watching. At the heart of this mesmerizing
thriller is the relationship between two headstrong women as they struggle to
balance their dual roles, to learn to trust, and to walk the fine line between
upholding the law—and taking it into their own hands.

Never Let You Go
"Stunning. . . . The danger reaches a frightening pitch."--Rocky Mountain News
"Mina offers us a complex plot with a shocking ending, all told in an amazingly
original voice." -Cleveland Plain Dealer "This is a terrific book." -Dallas Morning
News A New York Times Notable Book of the Year Trying to escape her own
troubled past and the memories of her lover's murder, Maureen O'Donnell finds
refuge working as a counselor at a shelter for battered women. When the body of
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shelter resident Ann Harris washes up on the banks of the Thames River two weeks
later, Maureen vows to discover what happened and to prove that Ann's husband is
not to blame. Taking her search to London, Maureen soon encounters disturbing
truths about Ann's hidden past - including a secret that has Maureen fighting for
her life. "Atmospheric, intense, and full of the disturbing flavor of inner-city
lowlife." -Guardian "Reads like a slap in the face - and a kick in the ribs and a fist in
the stomach . . . like its powerful predecessor, Garnethill." -New York Times Book
Review

Baby Doll
Grim and unsettling a fast-paced read that is utterly absorbing.' - Kathy Reichs On
the day she was abducted, Annie O'sullivan, a 32-year-old real estate agent, had
three goals - sell a house, forget about a recent argument with her mother, and be
on time for dinner with her ever-patient boyfriend. The open house is slow, but
when her last visitor pulls up in a van as she's about to leave, Annie thinks it just
might be her lucky day after all. Interwoven with the story of the year Annie spent
as the captive of a psychopath in a remote mountain cabin, which unfolds through
sessions with her psychiatrist, is a second narrative recounting events following
her escape - her struggle to piece her shattered life back together and the ongoing
police investigation into the identity of her captor. The truth doesn't always set you
free. 'A heart-pounding debut. Stevens pulls out all the stops in this cat-and-mouse
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battle between a brilliant psychopath and his tenacious victim. By equal turns
clever and compelling, this is the not-to-be missed thriller of the year.' - Lisa
Gardner 'Not just a gripping mystery about a woman's abduction, a story about her
hard-fought return - to self, to independence, to life. Frank, fierce, and sometimes
even funny, this is a dark tale pinpricked with light - and told by an unforgettable
heroine.' - Gillian Flynn, author of Sharp Objects ' a compelling, unputdownable
thrill rid The twists are so treacherous and unexpected you'll need a neck brace by
the time you finish.' - Linda Castillo, author of Sworn to Silence 'Engrossing,
terrifying and ultimately full of girl-kick-ass, Still Missing will suck you in from page
one.' - Chelsea Cain, author of Heartsick Still Missing is that rare debut find - a
shocking, visceral, brutal and beautifully crafted thriller.

Three Days Missing
Police officer Darby is shocked by a murder investigation during which she realizes
that the perpetrator is a serial killer who brutalized one of her friends years earlier
and who is now targeting Darby as his next intended victim. By the author of
Remembering Sarah. Reprint.

That Night
Page 26/37

Download Free Still Missing Chevy Stevens
When seventeen-year-old Katherine McCall awakened one morning to find her
beloved sister, Sara, brutally murdered, her whole life changed in the blink of an
eye. Kat was named the prime suspect and, on a string of circumstantial evidence,
charged and tried. While the jury found her innocent, not everyone else agreed,
and her only choice was to go into hiding. But she carried a dark secret with her,
one that made her worry she might actually have had something to do with Sara's
death . . . Now, years later, Kat is still haunted by her sister's unsolved murder and
continues to receive chilling anonymous letters, but she has tried to move on with
her life. Until, on the tenth anniversary of Sara's death, she receives a letter that
makes the past impossible to ignore: "What about justice for Sara?" What about
justice for Sara? And for herself? Kat realizes that going back to Liberty, Louisiana,
might be the only way to move forward and find some peace. And there's a killer
out there who was never caught. But the town she's come back to is hardly
different from the one she left. The secrets and suspicions still run deep. Kat has
an ally in Detective Luke Tanner, son of the former Liberty police chief, but he may
be her only one. With plenty of enemies, no one to trust and a killer determined to
keep a dark secret buried, Kat must decide if justice is worth fighting—and
dying—for. Bestselling author Erica Spindler returns with a chilling new suspense
novel about a woman who goes home ten years after her sister's murder to find
the true killer

Afterwards
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An extraordinarily beautiful Amish woman, a dangerous femme fatale, is the
central figure in a story that reveals a dark side of Painters Mill and its seemingly
perfect Amish world A rainy night, an Amish father returning home with his three
children, a speeding car hurtling toward them out of nowhere. What at first seems
like a tragic, but routine car accident suddenly takes on a more sinister cast as
evidence emerges that nothing about the crash is accidental. But who would want
to kill an Amish deacon and two of his children? He leaves behind a grieving widow
and a young boy who clings to life in the intensive care wing of a hospital, unable
to communicate. He may be the only one who knows what happened that night.
Desperate to find out who killed her best friend's husband and why, Kate begins to
suspect she is not looking for a reckless drunk, but instead is on the trail of a cold
blooded killer amid the residents of Painter's Mill. It is a search that takes her on a
chilling journey into the darkest reaches of the human heart and makes her
question everything she has ever believed about the Amish culture into which she
was born.

Her Last Breath
Refusing to believe that her pregnant, mercurial, artist sister committed suicide,
Beatrice begins an obsessive search for the truth and is dismissed by her family
and authorities until she closes in on a murderous predator.
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Jar of Hearts
What should have been a fun-filled, carefree day takes a tragic turn for the worse
for one mother when her best friend’s child goes missing in this “seriously pageturning” (Lisa Jewell, New York Times bestselling author), suspenseful, and darkly
twisted psychological thriller. Charlotte was supposed to be looking after the
children, and she swears she was. But while her three kids are all safe and sound
at the school fair, Alice, her best friend Harriet’s daughter, is nowhere to be found.
Frantically searching everywhere, Charlotte knows she must find the courage to
tell Harriet that her beloved only child is missing—and admit that she’s solely to
blame. Harriet, devastated by this unbearable loss, can no longer bring herself to
speak to Charlotte again, much less trust her. Now, more isolated than ever and
struggling to keep her marriage afloat, Harriet believes nothing and no one. But as
the police bear down on both women, trying to piece together the puzzle of what
happened to this little girl, dark secrets begin to surface—and Harriet discovers
that trusting Charlotte again may be the only thing that will reunite her with her
daughter. This breathless and fast-paced novel—perfect for fans of Big Little Lies
and The Couple Next Door—takes you on a chilling journey that will keep you
guessing until the very last page.

The Perfect Stranger
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From the acclaimed author of Still Missing comes a psychological thriller about one
woman's search into her past and the deadly truth she uncovers. All her life, Sara
Gallagher has wondered about her birth parents. As an adopted child with two
sisters who were born naturally to her parents, Sara did not have an ideal home
life. The question of why she was given up for adoption has always haunted her.
Finally, she is ready to take steps and to find closure. But some questions are
better left unanswered. After months of research, Sara locates her birth
mother---only to be met with horror and rejection. Then she discovers the
devastating truth: Her mother was the only victim ever to escape a killer who has
been hunting women every summer for decades. But Sara soon realizes the only
thing worse than finding out about her father is him finding out about her. What if
murder is in your blood? Never Knowing is a complex and compelling portrayal of
one woman's quest to understand herself, her origins, and her family. That is, if
she can survive. . . .

Those Girls
2015 Alex Award Recipient! Maren Yearly is a young woman who wants the same
things we all do. She wants to be someone people admire and respect. She wants
to be loved. But her secret, shameful needs have forced her into exile. She hates
herself for the bad thing she does, for what it's done to her family and her sense of
identity; for how it dictates her place in the world and how people see her--how
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they judge her. She didn't choose to be this way. Because Maren Yearly doesn't
just break hearts, she devours them. Ever since her mother found Penny Wilson's
eardrum in her mouth when Maren was just two years old, she knew life would
never be normal for either of them. Love may come in many shapes and sizes, but
for Maren, it always ends the same-with her hiding the evidence and her mother
packing up the car. But when her mother abandons her the day after her sixteenth
birthday, Maren goes looking for the father she has never known, and finds much
more than she bargained for along the way. Faced with a world of fellow eaters,
potential enemies, and the prospect of love, Maren realizes she isn't only looking
for her father, she's looking for herself. Camille DeAngelis' Bones & All is an
astonishingly original coming-of-age tale that is at once a gorgeously written horror
story as well as a mesmerizing meditation on female power and sexuality.

The Missing
Life has never been easy for the three Campbell sisters. Jess, Courtney, and Dani
live on a remote ranch in Western Canada where they work hard and try to stay
out of the way of their father's temper. One night, a fight gets out of hand and the
sisters are forced to go on the run, only to get caught in an even worse nightmare
when their truck breaks down in a small town. As events spiral out of control they
find themselves in a horrifying situation and are left with no choice but to change
their names and create new lives. Eighteen years later, they are still trying to
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forget what happened that summer. But when one of the sisters goes missing,
followed closely by her niece, they are pulled back into the past. And this time
there's nowhere left to run. With Those Girls Chevy Stevens presents her most
visceral thriller yet: an unforgettable portrait of desperation, loyalty, and evil. A
story of survivaland revenge.

Her One Mistake
Contraband cargo-young and female-from a wrecked Ukraine freighter washes up
on Rockaway Beach. But one victim died before she even hit the dark waters of the
Atlantic. Only one other story has the power to grab New York ADA Alexandra
Cooper's attention-that of a New York congressman's dive into disgrace following a
sordid sex scandal. When Alexandra discovers that the freighter victim and the
congressman's lover are connected in a way that simply can't be coincidence, it
strikes her that these cases aren't as unrelated as they seem. She unearths a
secret that will not only shatter the entire political landscape of New York, but
expose Alexandra to the darkest, most dangerous, and most profoundly disturbing
revelation of her career. Watch a Video

Hell Gate
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In the small town of Opportunity, four mismatched people discover the unexpected
power of kindness.

Evil at Heart
A SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER AND RICHARD & JUDY BOOK CLUB PICK Read the
novel that kept Tess Gerritsen transfixed and entertained until the very last page
You’ve been held captive in one room. You’ve been mentally and physically abused
every day since you were sixteen years old. Then, one night, you realise your
captor has left the door to your cell unlocked. For the first time in eight years
you’re free. This is what happens next. **Don't miss Hollie Overton's explosive
second novel, The Walls, out now in hardback and eBook** Praise for Baby Doll
‘What a compulsive read! A brilliant first novel that kept me transfixed and
entertained until the very last page.’- Tess Gerritsen 'An incredibly powerful debut'
- Sunday Mirror ‘Compelling psychological thriller.’ - Daily Express ‘With a narrative
that can only be described as 'nuclear', the story of newly freed Lily and her
daughter Sky moves at breakneck speed It's a really good read.’ - Stylist
‘Compelling first novel Overton throws in enough twists, turns, and surprises to
keep the reader wondering what on earth can happen next.’ - Publishers Weekly ‘If
Overton’s debut is anything to go by, she’ll soon be up there with the best of
them!’ - Peterborough Evening Telegraph ‘Riveting from the first line.’ - Woman's
Own ‘Gritty, captivating thriller.’ - Love Reading ‘A gripping page-turner that will
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make you think about what it means to be free.’ - Glamour South Africa ‘Riveting
and difficult to put down.’ - News Gazette ‘You’ll feel the sudden urge to check the
locks on your front door.’ - The Line Up ‘A fast paced and intense story that once I
started I found I could not put down the sheer heartbreak and horror of this story
will keep you hooked’ - Feminisia Libros Reviews

The Seventh Commandment
Bestselling author Kimberly Belle is back with a “domestic thriller [that] will keep
you reading into the wee hours of the night.” —Redbook "Fans of Gone Girl and
The Girl on the Train will eat up Kimberly Belle's latest novel."—Bookreporter
Everyone has secrets… Iris and Will have been married for seven years, and life is
as close to perfect as it can be. But on the morning Will flies out for a business trip
to Florida, Iris's happy world comes to an abrupt halt: another plane headed for
Seattle has crashed into a field, killing everyone on board and, according to the
airline, Will was one of the passengers. Grief stricken and confused, Iris is
convinced it all must be a huge misunderstanding. Why did Will lie about where he
was going? And what else has he lied about? As Iris sets off on a desperate quest
to uncover what her husband was keeping from her, the answers she finds shock
her to her very core. Be sure to check out Three Days Missing, the next pageturning novel by Kimberly Belle.
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The Missing Pieces
“Thoroughly surprising . . . The Sisters Chase is that rare thing, a slow burner that
conceals its cunning and sneaks up on you unawares.” — New York Times “Mary is
a wonderful creation . . . A modern picaresque novel that surprises and delights.”
— Toronto Star The hardscrabble Chase women—Mary, Hannah, and their mother,
Diane—have been eking out a living running a tiny seaside motel that has been in
the family for generations. Eighteen-year-old Mary Chase is a force of nature:
passionate, beautiful, and free-spirited. Her much younger sister, Hannah, whom
Mary affectionately calls Bunny, is imaginative, her head full of the stories Mary
tells to give her a safe emotional place in the middle of their troubled world. When
Diane dies in a car accident, Mary discovers that the motel is worth less than the
back taxes they owe, and her finely tuned instincts for survival kick in. As the
sisters begin a cross-country journey in search of a better life, she will stop at
nothing to protect Hannah. But Mary wants to protect herself, too, for the secrets
she promised she would never tell—but now may be forced to reveal—hold the
weight of unbearable loss. “Captivating” (Publishers Weekly) and suspenseful, The
Sisters Chase is a “striking, heartbreaking story about love, motherhood, and
family, with a powerful and elusive protagonist at its heart” (Library Journal).

Dare Me
Page 35/37

Download Free Still Missing Chevy Stevens
Detective Jack Caffery hunts a twisted carjacker in this Edgar Award–winning
thriller from the “maestro of the sinister” and author of Birdman (New York Daily
News). Jack Caffery’s new case seems like a routine carjacking until he realizes the
sickening truth: The thief wasn’t after the car, but the eleven-year-old girl in the
back seat. And she’s not the only young girl who’s been taken. Meanwhile, police
diver Sgt. Flea Marley is pursuing her own theory of the case, and what she finds in
an abandoned, half-submerged tunnel could put her in grave danger. The carjacker
is always one step ahead of the Major Crime Investigation Unit, and as the chances
for the victims’ survival grow slimmer, Caffery and Marley race to fit the pieces
together. With this award-winning entry in her acclaimed series set first in London,
and now in Bristol, England, “Hayder, again, proves expert at ratcheting up the
tension” (The Independent). “It’s a tribute to Hayder’s powers as a suspense writer
that she completely turns the over-familiar premise of this novel inside out and
upside down.” —The Washington Post “Compelling . . . First-rate mystery that
takes full advantage of the wintry, moonlit West Country and the unusual skills of
its lady diver.” —Kirkus Reviews
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